
 

 

 

 

 

Final Update on ACCF Flood Appeal - Lismore 

We are pleased to inform you that the “ACCF Flood Appeal – Lismore” has come to an end 

on 30 April 2022.  The total donation received in our Special Appeal Account amounted to 

$40,000.  The first remittance of $27,300 to Lismore Council - Lismore Flood Fund was made 

on 11 April 2022.  The final remittance of $12,700 to Lismore Council was made on 10 May 

2022. 

ACCF is very grateful for the support we received from our members & supporters. Your 

generosity means a lot to the community of Lismore.  Thank you. 

 

12 May 2022 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 



 

 


